

NEWSLETTER



Introducing our Junior Leadership Team

We would like to introduce our new JLT for this school year—joining our Head Boy, Head Girl, Deputy Head Boy and Deputy Head Girl we have:

Year 5: Aamina and Selina

Year 4: Kacie and Lucio

Year 3: Mansoor and Mahmud

Year 2: Skye and Oliver

You are all true East Park role models and we are very proud of you. Our first meeting will take place next week.



Homework project video

A huge thank you to all of the children (and families!) who shared a home learning project in school during last week. We are proud to share a video of many of the projects that have been brought in to school - use the below link:

(Link removed for website copy)

We hope you enjoy watching!



Mini Parkers—Stay and Play

On Friday 2nd December, we are hosting our first Mini Parkers Stay and Play session for 2 year old brothers or sisters of our East Park children.

The session will take place between 2 and 3pm in our Xtra Parkers room and will be led by Miss Parkes, Mrs Guest and Mrs Wagstaff. There will be art and craft activities and refreshments for the children and the adults too.

There are 10 child spaces available with 1 adult per child invited to join us too. If you would like to book a place please contact us via email info@eastparkacademy.com or contact our school office on 01902 558899.



Chatty Parkers

Our question for this week's Chatty Parkers is:

"If you could change one school rule, what would it be and why?"

We look forward to thoughts being shared throughout next week.



Remembrance Day

Today, the whole school held a 2-minute silence at 11am. Each year group shared a remembrance poem and released a red balloon. Children were incredibly respectful throughout and the whole staff team felt very proud.



Anti-bullying week

Next week is national Anti-Bullying Week—the theme this year is 'Reach Out'. To launch the week, on Monday we are having an Odd Socks Day where adults and children at school wear odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique.

Children will take part in an assembly reminding all of our school community to reach out and show each other the support that we need—kindness will be celebrated throughout the week with our Stars of the Week next Friday being awarded our Kindness star.



A few dates and reminders

Children in Need— Can all packaged cakes be donated to school by Thursday 17th November. On Friday 18th November, children can attend school wearing something bright, yellow or spotty. Donations can be made via a JustGiving page that will be shared next week

Parent Group—book your place via info@eastparkacdemy.com or via 01902 558899 to join us on Wednesday 23rd at 9am—our focus will be our aspirations for children at the end of Year 6

Reception Class 2023– contact our school office to book a place on Wednesday 16th November at 9.30am or Thursday 17th November at 9.30 or 4pm

Phonics workshops—dates for our Reception and Year 1 phonics parents workshops have now been shared—don't forget to book yourself a place:

Year 1—Monday 21st November at either 9am or 2.30pm

Reception—Tuesday 29th November at either 9am or 2.30pm